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Townsend, Erle

From: Rich McGregor <richfbnav@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2023 8:25 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

  Maine’s infrastructure is completely inadequate now and in the future to support the 

requirements of this proposal.  A second concern is the EPA always over estimates the mileage 

range of the EVs.  This in combination with the cold Maine winters will endanger drivers during 

our cold winters.  The deadlines in this proposal must be significantly extended to allow EVs to 

safely and efficiently operate in Maine. 

Rch McGregor 

South Berwick, ME 

Sent from my iPad 


